
991 Pat Haralson Drive 

Blairsville, GA 30512 

Office Phone: 706.745.0506 

Hours: Tues through Thurs  

8:30am to 1:30pm January 19, 2025 

 
 

FOR THOSE NEW TO FOTH: 
 

VISITORS—We hope you have been properly 

welcomed this morning!  If you are a first time visi-

tor, please let one of our Greeters know so they can give you a welcome gift as 

our way of saying “we are glad you are here”!!   

To help you feel at home, we want to share some of what makes us unique. 

—We do not pass around an offering plate. Tithes and offerings are a 

private discussion of the heart between you and God. At the entrance/exit to the 

lobby and worship center is an offering receptacle in which you can place any 

monetary contribution and/or communication card. 

broadcasts.  These communications will keep you informed of our activities, 

prayer needs, and last minute changes. Upon completion, just drop it in the of-

fering receptacle today. 

office (706-745-0506) to set up an appointment to speak with Pastor Scott. We 

would love to have you join our family. 

 

We have begun this year with an expanded leadership team.  We would 

like to invite you to attend the Ordination Service on Sunday evening, 

February 2nd at 5:00pm.  Our newest Elders and Deacons who began 

serving on our 2025 leadership team either as an Elder (E) or Deacon 

(D) are:  Lin Clark (E), Mike Keim (E), Patrick Badder (D), Chris King 

(D), Tony Pipkin (D), and Aldo Verderame (D).  The service begins at 

5:00pm.  We hope you will be able to attend and express your encour-

agement to them as they take on this leadership role at FOTH.  

Pastor Scott Bosier  

We are excited to announce we now provide a Prayer and Personal  

Communion Room.  It will be available most Sunday morn-

ings.  The room is to the right of the stage area and is set up for 

you to commune with our Lord in prayer and/or communion.  

Come early, stay late, or even quietly and discreetly retreat  

during the service. 

WiFi  

Password: 

FothGuest5G 

= John03:16  

FINANCIAL SUMMARY—1/12/2025 

 

Gen Fund (Only)      Actual Tithes/Offer    Budget Req 

Weekly Offering $ 3,714     $   8,521  

Jan GF Total        $16,971                 $ 36,926  

Jeff Overbay, Finance Director 

Attendance:   

In-House  

Snow Day! 

Online Unk     

Total Unk 

Widows of Worth (WOW) luncheon meeting is Thursday, January 23rd at 

12:30pm.  Ms. Laure Peterson leads the WOW, provides a guest speaker sharing 

relevant topics, and everyone has a great time!!  We hope if you have not tried it, 

you will feel free to come.  This is not a “share your feelings” group, but a group 

that grows together. 

Middle and High Schoolers (and parents)—The 2025 D-Now Conference is com-

ing….and its local!!!  Reserve February 28th & March 1st for this learning opportuni-

ty!!  If you have any questions or would like further details, check with Pastor Nick. 

Have you noticed some of Fellowship of the Hill’s newest Facebook 

posts?  Don’t they look extraordinary!!  If you get the chance, please 

thank Miriam Harkins and her social media team for a job well done!!!! 



LET’S PRAY AND LEARN TOGETHER IN 2025!! 

SUNDAYS: 

10:00 am—Join us each week in person.  Come a little early and enjoy some 
cookies, coffee and fellowship.  If out of town, our service is viewable on Face-
book and through our website.  Children remain with their parents until the end 
of our Praise time.   

MONDAYS, TUESDAYS, WEDNESDAYS (mostly): 

• Sr. Light Ministry to the Sunrise Care Home residents—Led by Wanda 
Klingele — 706-994-1292.  Sign up to for SLM emails to stay attuned to the 
schedule and any last minute schedule changes.  Just send an email to  

seniorlightministryfoth@gmail.com. 

• Titus 2 Women’s Bible study “Luke In the Land”—on Mondays at 6:30pm—
will begin Feb. 10th at Laura Armato’s home.  

TUESDAYS: 

• “DeepDiving into God’s Word” class led by Linda Bundy.  New “visual 
study of the Bible” takes place on Tuesdays at 10:00am.  If you can’t be 
there in person, lessons can be emailed—just ask Linda Bundy. 

• “Healthy Alliance” meeting led by Tracy Stegall—12:30 to 1:30pm.   
WEDNESDAYS: 

• Men's Bible Study—8:00am—led by our Pastors.   

• Prayer / Word Time led by Deacon Jim Arnold—1:00pm and 6:30pm 

• God’s Covenant Class—Led by Mike Keim—Conference Room—
6:30pm.  Children’s Adventure Club classes—6:30pm  

• Youth’s “The Attic” study time—6:30pm 

THURSDAYS:   

• Choppers Ministry—led by Patrick Badder—Will resume in the Spring 

• Prayer Bears-10:00 am—led by Kathy Burton & Linda Miller 

• Women's Bible Study about Jesus through the Gospel of Matthew—Class 
is led by Kathy Wolfe and begins Jan 23rd—6:00 pm—Conference Room 

• Praise Team rehearsal led by Lin Clark—6:30pm 

FRIDAYS: 

• Shiners Ministry—9:00 am—led by Laura Ladd 

SATURDAYS: 

• Titus 2 Women Prayer Time—led by Laura Armato—2:00pm—once a 
month—Next Prayer Time is February 8th  

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY: 

SUNDAYS:   

“GENERATIONS OF GRACE” - @ 10:20AM 

2 Samuel 11:1-12:25—Principle:  We should turn to God’s grace 

after disobeying His Word. 

Ask your child:  How did God extend grace to David? 

WEDNESDAYS: “ADVENTURE CLUB” - 6:30pm to 7:30pm 

Ask your child:  What did Christ's Sacrifice do for those who believe?  

ATTENTION ALL MEN…. 

This year's Georgia Mountain Men’s Conference 

schedule is packed with 3 Live Speakers, Amaz-

ing Worship, and time for encouraging conver-

sation to discuss what it looks like to "STAND" 

in a day that is telling us to, "take a seat".  This Conference will 

be held here in Blairsville.  Just scan the barcode to register. 

Ladies, we will be doing a “Secret Sister” with the ladies from Jan. until 

June.  There are forms at the back of the worship center for you to fill 

out and return by January 26th.  You can put the completed ones on 

Connie’s desk.  Our Secret Sister get together and our first prayer meet-

ing of the year will now be combined and will be on Feb. 8th at 

2:00pm at the church. Come and have some fun together! 

 

We have two ladies Bible studies we want to encourage you to consider: 

• Kathy Wolfe will lead a 10-wk study “Knowing Jesus as King” focus-

ing on the gospel of Matthew.  They will meet Thursdays at 6:00pm begin-

ning Jan. 23rd.   

• The second study will be in my home beginning Monday Feb. 10th at 6:30pm for 

7 wks .  That study will utilize the series “Luke in the Land”.  Please plug in and 

enjoy some time with other women. 

Laura Armato, Titus 2 Women Ministry Leader—706-897-0501.   

We are pleased to announce we have a Children’s Ministry 

Council in place overseeing FOTH’s kids programming.   

Today there will be a parent survey available for pick up at the exit doors for 

all parents whose children attend our classes – from babies through middle 

school.  

Parents, please complete and return the survey.   

Thank you!!  Kathy Peters and Shara Harkins 

Attention Middle School students and parents:  We have our first outing of 2025 planned!! We 

are so excited to announce we will be volunteering at NIGHT TO SHINE BLAIRSVILLE on 

the evening of Feb 7th!  Night to Shine is an annual event celebrating individuals with special 

needs and providing them with an unforgettable prom experience. We will most likely be par-

ticipating by ‘waiting tables and serving meals’.  The dress code is dressy casual or night out 

attire.  Parents are invited to be volunteers, but you must complete the training and a back-

ground check. If you have any questions, please see Kathy Peters or Shara Harkins.  

Thank you!!!   


